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Amy Albury

Director Environmental Relations and Sustainability
Florida Power and Light
_________________________________________
Amy Albury is the Director of Environmental Relations and Sustainability for Florida Power and Light (FPL).    She joined the Company in January 1988.
In her current role Mrs. Albury is responsible for sustainability planning and reporting on environmental issues such as emissions reductions, water use and wildlife protection.  She manages a team of biologists focused on wildlife and water programs. Her team is also responsible for providing GIS and archeological support for the company’s development and operations teams. Additionally, Amy manages the company’s partnerships with various environmental stakeholder groups.
Prior to her current role, Amy served in several capacities within the company’s Distribution and Regulatory Affairs business units including engineering, managing large service centers and emergency dispatch operations, and directing regulatory dockets and filings.  

Amy is a graduate Electrical Engineer from the University of South Florida and earned a Master’s degree in Business Administration from Florida Tech.  She is past chair of the United Way of Martin County Board of Directors and is a director on the Audubon Florida board.
Amy and her husband Jim reside in Palm City and are proud of their son, a recent graduate of the Savannah College of Art and Design (and employed!), and their daughter  a current student at Florida State University.

